

Spixworth Infant School
Ivy Road, Spixworth
Norwich NR10 3PX

Tel: 01603 898483

Email: head@spixworth.norfolk.sch.uk :office@spixworth.norfolk.sch.uk Website:www.spixworth.norfolk.sch.uk Headteacher (Acting): Ms H Jordan

9th September 2016

Dear Families

On September 29th we are very excited to be launching Norfolk Children's University for our Year 1 and 2 children.

Norfolk Children's University recognises and rewards participation in high quality out of school hours learning activities. The research shows that joining a Children's University can make a real difference to children's confidence, social skills, attainment in school and attendance at school.

Each child in Year 1 and 2 will receive a Children's University Passport in which evidence of their learning outside of school will be collected. The cost for the passport is £5.00. The Friends of Spixworth Infant School have generously agreed to pay for half of the cost of each passport, meaning we are only asking for £2.50 to be paid by families (no charge for children receiving Pupil Premium funding).

To find out more about Children's University we would like to invite you to an assembly on **Thursday 29th September at 2.50pm**. The assembly will be led by Alix McGarvey-Leggett from the Children's University and she will have the passports available on this day for purchase.

We would love every child to be able to benefit from this excellent opportunity and look forward to welcoming you on the 29th.

Kind regards

Heidi Jordan

Headteacher (Acting)

